
Date: 15/07/2020 

New blown 
-An Int'l Standard School- 

 

Honourable Guardians 

As-Salaam-Alaikum. This is to inform you that New Blown School 

Management has decided to waive one month’s tuition fee of all the students 

considering the current situation and this will be effective from the 01st of August. 

However, we request you to pay the previous due tuitions within 20th July. We 

wish all of to be hale and hearty and stay safe and sound. 

         

N.B: Contact at these numbers if requires: 

01. S.S Academy Road Campus: 01926252464/ 01865040024 

02. Dattapara Campus: 01865040003/ 01865040036  

03. College Road campus: 01916034592/ 01865040037   

 

Thanking you 

Principal 

________________ 

Md. Kamruzzaman 

 


